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As someone who has lived in Anchorage for many years, and who values tribal sovereignty,
outdoor recreation, and healthy ecosystems, I endorse the Community Alternative. It will
protect ratepayers, taxpayers, our drinking water, salmon, and the Eklutna Dena’ina.

Thank you for listening.

Sincerely,
Molly Larmie
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